



## MERRY CHRISTMAS & BLESSED NEW YEAR

Care Corner Orphanage Foundation

December 2005

## You have made a difference in a child's life...

The staff and children at Care Corner Orphanage wish to greet all our friends, partners and sponsors a "Merry Christmas & a Blessed New Year". May the Lord bless you richly in the coming year.







## Hive Thanks















We thank & praise God for:

- The growth of the children
  - That the children would thrive in their cell groups at Care Corner and excel in their Thai public school education
- Providing educational expenses for older children School fees increase as they enter secondary education and beyond
- Continued "open doors" for community ministry in Thai schools, villages, and even temples.
- The ongoing sales of the native handicrafts produced by the children & staff of CCOF
- The funding for CCOF staff salaries of Thai nationals